CHAPEL MAUSOLEUM UPDATE

\ groundbreaking ceremony for the proposed chapel
nausoleum took place on Tuesday, February 5, 2008.
n attendance were several area clergy, members of the
:emetery board, the superintendent, the mausoleum
ales manager, representatives from Ingram Construction
-ompany and Ford Pile Driving Company, and lot owners.
‘he site preparation and pile driving phase - has been
ompleted and crews from Ingram are now preparing the
ite for the foundation. The scheduled completion date is
anuary 2009, R S SO
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The 11th annual Easter Sunrise Mass is Sunday, March 23, 2008, at 6:30
am - rain or shine. Father Brian Rafferty from Christ the King Catholic
Church will be the celebrant. A light reception will follow the Mass.
Volunteers are always needed. Jan Purcell, Sales & Marketing Manager,
will be available after the Mass to answer questions concerning the
new chapel mausoleum under construction. Please Jjoin us! For more
information or to volunteer, contact John Langlois, 757-499-7202.




VOTIVE CANDLES
AT ST. MARY’S CEMETERY

The first lighting for 2008 will take place
on Good Friday, March 21 to burn through
Easter Sunday. The candles are lit seven
times a year. Other holidays and feast days
for candle lightings include Mother’s Day,
Memorial Day, Father’s Day, All Souls Day,
Thanksgiving Day, and Christmas Day.

With an annual donation of $100, a beautiful
red votive will burn on your lot for an
estimated 4 days and nights. It is important
to note that your annual donation helps
‘generate funds for the cemetery’s upkeep
~as well as the cemetery’s endowment fund.
Please place your donation in the return
envelope provided. A special “thanks” to
all the volunteers who light the candles for
each holiday/feast day. For more information
about purchasing a red votive candle and/
or to volunteer to light the candles, please
contact Alesia, 757-627-2874. Thank you
for your ongoing support.

Spring Cleanup Reminder

Christmasandotherwinter grave decorations
that are not in permanent containers will be
removed during the second week of March
to prepare for the upcoming mowing and
trimming season. If you would like to save
your arrangements for use next year, please
remove before the second week of March.
Please note that cemetery regulations
prohibit the planting of trees, shrubs, or
any other ground covers on lots or placing
anything not in permanent containers that
would interfere with normal mowing and
trimming operations. Thank you for your
cooperation.




